
DRAFT MINUTES 

 

CDBG – Subcommittee 

June 17, 2013 @ 7:00 p.m. 

  

Present:  

Adam Chapdelaine 

Daniel Dunn 

Steven Byrne 

Carol Kowalski 

Anna Whitten 

  

The committee reviewed the revised CDBG budget based on new allocations released by HUD on  

May 30, 2013. 

 

A. Whitten confirmed that the additional funds available per HUD were 68,597 and with Program 

Income the total additional funds available equaled 119,642.    

 

Of the 119,642, 17,946 could be programmed to Public Services; committee confirmed that Public 

Services can now be level funded instead of cut and that AYCC and Menotomy Manor Homework 

Support Program will receive funding above the FY2013 levels. 

 

The remaining 101,696 could be programmed to Housing or Facilities. 

 

The committee unanimously approved the revised budget. 

 

 

Submitted by Anna Whitten 

  

 

 


